
New Societies Act 
FREE

Are you a “Non-Profit” organization? This is information is 
critical for all those looking to maintain their “non-profit” 
status! In light of the New BC Societies Act, Parks, Recreation 
& Culture is teaming up with the Ministry of Citizen’s Services 
to deliver a FREE information clinic on the changes to the 
Societies Act. Don’t miss out! 

WHEN:	 Monday May 28 at 6:00 pm
WHERE:	 Fraser Room, Maple Ridge Library
RSVP: 	 Email tmcbeth@mapleridge.ca 
		  or call 604-467-7432

INFORMATION 
SESSION


